
 

 
 

For immediate release 

 

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION NOTICE 

 

(MOHAWK TERRITORY OF KAHNAWÀ:KE – November 22, 2023) The Kahnawà:ke Gaming 

Commission has received a request to amend the Regulations concerning Electronic Gaming Devices.  

The following are the proposed amendments:   

1. To add new subsections 155D., 155E., 155F. to section 155 dealing with player cards: 

155D.  A player card is the personal property of the person named on the card and may not be 

shared or transferred to any other person.  

155E.  Any player who plays or attempts to play on an EGD using a player card not registered in 

their own name forfeits all accumulated winnings to the Commission, and any such 

forfeited winnings will be disbursed to a charitable community organization within the 

Territory selected by the Commission.  

155F.  Notwithstanding section 155E, in the case of a player who is subject to a Comprehensive 

Self-Exclusion Request, a temporary ban, or a permanent ban and who plays or attempts 

to play on an EGD using a player card not registered in their own name, section 186 shall 

apply.  

2. To add a new section 186 after section 185: 

186.   In the event an EGD Operator finds that a player has deposited funds in an EGD in 

contravention of the terms of a Comprehensive Self-Exclusion Request, a temporary ban, 

or a permanent ban as hereinafter defined (the “unauthorized deposit”): 

(a)  the EGD Operator must notify the Commission within twenty-four (24) hours of 

finding the unauthorized deposit, and provide the Commission with all relevant 

information pertaining thereto; and  

(b)  the unauthorized deposit and any winnings the player has accumulated as a 

result of the unauthorized deposit will be forfeited to the Commission and 

disbursed to a charitable community organization within the Territory selected by 

the Commission.  

 

https://gamingcommission.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/EGD-Regulations-June2020.pdf


 

Any interested community member may submit feedback to the KGC via email to 

communityconsultation@gamingcommission.ca or submit your comments through the Community 

Consultation page of the KGC website until December 20, 2023, at 4pm.  

 

For more information about the KGC, go to: www.gamingcommission.ca. 
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